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August 8th 3D Shoot Results

We only have one more to go this year; the August turnout was
down a bit but still pretty good with 43 registered shooters and
a few new faces. An odd thing was we did not have a single
youth or cub participant.

Here are the top shooters:

Recurve:
Morgan Elkins 356
Wendell Miller 298
Dave Hall 296
Matt Merriman 288
Wayne Wallen 286

Longbow:
Steve Redden 333
Dale Pottinger 309
Adam Proctor 300
Lloyd Cheek 281
John Nail 273

Primitive:
Jeff Tegarden 268
Lou Church 235
Bill Brandum 233
Rick DeHaven 206
Dennis Evans 177

Here is the top fifteen year to date:
1 - Steve Redden
2 - Dale Pottinger
3 - Dave Hall
4 - Dave McKnight
5 - John Nail
6 - Matt Merriman
7 - James Nixe
8 - Lou Church
9 - Ron Nixe
10 - Jeff Tegarden
11 - Steve Humphery
12 - Richard Clark
13 - Bill Brandum
14 - Wendell Miller
15 - Lloyd Cheek

Club Business

Club Meeting / Elections:
Please plan to attend the year end meeting after the shoot,
we ask that you stick around to help pick up targets and we
plan to sell off some of the older ones. We will be electing
the club officers and discussing any new and existing
business for the upcoming year.

Proposed Agenda:

-We need to get together more often for meetings, possibly
quarterly, I am making a proposal to pre-schedule meetings
in the months of Jan, Mar, June, and Sept.
When? Do you prefer before or after the shoot?

-New Purchases
-Idea of purchasing a canopy for outside shade
-Aerial target launcher
-Targets

-Next Years Shoot Schedule:
-Two Shoots in Jan, Feb, & Mar
-April – Blanket Shoot
-July – Summer Classic

-Elections
-President
-Vice-President
-Secretary/Treasurer
-Range Officer & Assistants
-Editor

-Prepay next years membership dues, current membership
ends 12/31/03

Anyone one having ideas please let me know, I will add
these items to the agenda.

Club Fees (memberships expire 12/31 of current year)
Club Membership - $15.00
Shoot fees:
Member $5.00 (16 years and older)
Non-Member $8.00
Youth $5.00 (11yrs-15yrs)
Cubs – free
(Special fees for the two day shoot)



Club Sponsors

Chicks Archery & Sports Headquarters
717 W. Hwy. 131
Clarksville, IN (812) 945-0953

Hidden Holler Primitive Points
(812) 256-6229

Hunter’s Supply Inc.
5798 Hwy 66
Milltown, IN 47145 (812)-633-4433

Coming Events: (the website contains more info)

ITBA 3D Shoots – September 13

KTBA 3D Shoot – September 13
(For more info contact Wayne Wallen  (859) 264-1336)

IBA 3D Shoot, Hardy Lake – August 16 & 17 Bowhunter
Blowout
(For more info contact Dirk Botkin (812) 358-4737)

Hunter’s Supply Inc. 3D Shoot – August 23 & 24
(For more info contact Cliff (812) 633-4433)

Second Annual ITBA Squirrel Hunt on Saturday September 6.
We are meeting at 5:00 am for breakfast at the Country Style
Plaza truck stop on the East side of I65 at the Memphis exit. We
will carpool to the backwoods area of the Clark State Forest at
6:00 am, so if you don’t want to eat make sure you are there by
then.
Rumor has it that there are some feral hogs running around that
neck of the woods, so you might bring a broadhead or two. Please
stick with some type of small game heads for the tree rats.
For those Kentucky fellows, a 5 day non-resident license is
$25.75.
Give me a call if you want more info.

From The Editor

Soon I will be ending my first year as editor and web site
coordinator; I hope I have performed up to your
expectations. As I have often stated – Please pass on any
and all ideas for the newsletter or web site, I can use
anything of interest. Think about documenting a favorite
hunt, I would love to share your experience with the other
club members.

I have honestly enjoyed it, it has been my pleasure.

Special thanks to all who come to the shoots early and stay
late to help with the targets and such. So far we have had a
lot of people involved in the “work” part of these events,
and it really takes a load off of those who regularly do this.

This is YOUR club!! Your participation is what
makes the club work.

Please help me with ideas, information, articles, hunting
stories, items for sale, or anything else you would like to see
in our newsletter or on our website. Maybe even author
something to be included or give me a call and I will record a
story for print.
Please call me at home 812-945-1232, or cell 502-487-0717
E-mail dreeves@outdrs.net
914 Brookwood Drive
New Albany, IN 47150
Thank you,
Dan Reeves


